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Craig, Sondra

From: Kristie L <kristie2005@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 9:54 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: I am Writing in support of the South Branch Library keeping its heritage site protected status

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am writing in support of the South Branch Library keeping it’s historical protected status as a 
heritage site.  La Crosse has lost so much of its brand old historical public buildings.  Gone are 
the beautiful old US Post Office, the Old City Hall, the beautiful original downtown library, and so 
many more.  The buildings that stand now in these locations are poor visual replacements that 
are designed to be torn down with time.  The original buildings like the South Branch library 
were built to be there for many, many generations to enjoy.  Its very presence adds to the 
neighborhood.  It is something that simply can’t be replaced in today’s world because buildings 
are rarely constructed with that much love anymore. 
 
Kristie Lawrence 
1234 19th St S La Crosse Wi 
 
     Sent from my iPad 
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